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Senate Bill 3040, SD 2 Relating to Transportation

Chair Souki and members of the House Committee on Transportation, I am Rick
Tsujimura, representing The Hertz Corporation (“Hertz”).

Hertz opposes Senate Bill 3040, SD 2 Relating to Transportation, which exempts from
the rental motor vehicle surcharge tax, vehicles that are rented by a non-profit car-sharing
organization. Hertz opposes limiting the definition of “car-sharing organization” to non-profit
organizations, because it will discourage expansion of Hertz’s on demand free membership
program to Hawaii.

Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony.


